KENNETH W. CLEMENT, M. D.

PRACTICE LIMITED TO
GEMERAL SURGERY AND TRAUMA

KINSMAN ROAD AT 139TH STREET
CLEVELAND, OHIO 44120

August 20,1965

Dr. Leonidas iH. Berry

President, National Medical Association
412 Eawmt 4Tth Street, #26

Chicago, Illinois

Dear Dr. Berry,

I wish to officially thank the House of Delegates, the official family and
members of the National Medical Association, for the honor bestowed upon me
at the T0th Annual Convention.

No Honmor can fill the heart with joy as one given by the men one serves, who
know all of the shortcomings of the recipient and in spite of those - think
well of him,

It was a high point in my life, and will remain a cherished memory - to sustain
me when spirit dwindles, and to inspire me to meet newer challenges to promote

our Common CcauscsS.

My family shares in this expression of thanks, as they have this experience of
Joy.

Very truly yours,

A

Kenneth W, Clement, L.D.
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